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IMLI’S 32ND ACADEMIC YEAR TO COMMENCE ON MONDAY 

 

On Monday, 12 October 2020 the IMO International Maritime Law Institute (IMLI) will 

welcome its 32nd generation of lawyers and maritime professionals. The academic year 2020-

2021 will witness 52 students from 36 countries attending its various programmes, which will 

commence online. Students hailing from the Democratic Republic of Congo, Sweden, 

Paraguay and Republic of Korea will represent their countries for the first time in any of the 

Institute’s programmes.  

 

 



 

 

Introductory meeting with students of the IMLI Class of 2020-2021 

This academic year records IMLI’s 32nd year of excellence, serving the interest of IMO 

Member States and of the international community at large. Since its inception, the Institute 

has trained nearly 1,100 students from 147 States and territories. This network of IMLI 

graduates is contributing to the fulfilment of IMO goals. It is expected that the students of this 

academic year will also, upon completion of their studies, provide immediate and valuable 

contributions to their respective countries and the international community, as experts, 

especially, in the post COVID-19 era. 

The Director, the faculty and staff of the Institute would like to warmly welcome the IMLI 

Class of 2020-2021 and wish them a successful academic year. 
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** For further information please contact Ms. Ramat Jalloh (Editor, IMLI e-News) at 
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